
MEDIA POLICY


There are to be no parents or team bench staff from any 
Sudbury Minor Hockey teams, filming, taking pictures or 
observing the games from the area of the arenas where 
there is no glass or safety netting.  Our insurance policy 
does not cover these areas and any such person will be in 
contravention of the policy if they are filming, taking 
pictures or observing from those areas.  This applies to all 
CGS arenas and all SMHA team home games.


